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Business Spotlight: 

Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 

Our monthly meeting will be Thursday 

on October 18th @ noon @ the Cham-

ber office. Lunch will be catered by 

Dave’s Jubilee. 

Breast Cancer Awareness Fundraiser 
 

When: October 3rd 

Where: North Fremont Volleyball Game 

vs. Ririe (Home @ NFHS) 

Time: Junior Varsity @ 5:30;  

Varsity @ 7:00pm 

For more information call Jodi Beard @ the HS @ 652-7468 

WIN NFHS $75,000! 
Vote for Cyrita Lee in the Famous Footwear “Rock 

Your School Giveaway”. Cyrita is one of the 50 fi-

nalists nationwide. She is the daughter of Brad & 

Stephanie Lee. Vote on Facebook, Twitter, Pintrest, 

and Text “NFHS” in all caps to 326687. Vote once 

per day per method. Up to 4 votes per person per 

day. Let’s show the nation what “NFHS” is made of 

and vote for Cyrita and win $75,000 for our school! 

Keep Voting until October 6th! 

It’s time once again for our annual Trunk or Treat! It will 
be held on Wednesday, October 31st.  

 

*Cars need to be lined up by 5:15 @ the 
old NFHS parking lot 
 

*Costume Parade @ 5:30pm 
 

*Trunk or Treating @ 6:00pm 
 

Judging for costumes and cars will be done by the 
Chamber of Commerce and prizes will be awarded. So 
get on up to the City Building and get your trunk regis-
tered and prepared for a ghoulish night! 

After much digging and calling to learn 
about the history of the Log Cabin 
Motel, little was known about the 
beginning but the middle contained 
some fond memories for the Wynn fam-
ily. In the early days, around 1924 
David K. Rankin and his brother Hugh 
built the Rankin Auto Court cabins 
along the Log Cabin Motel cabins. This was during the time 
when the automobile was becoming popular, so the lodging in-
dustry was born for those traveling to Yellowstone National 
Park. In the beginning, the cabins only contained beds and pot-
bellied stoves. A community bathroom was in the middle of all 
the cabins for the toilets and showers. Later in 1950, Esther 
O’Halloran and her husband bought the Log Cabin Motel. 
Then in the 1960’s, Jean and Mable Morrison bought and took 
over the Log Cabin Motel. It was under the Morrison’s own-
ership that they added individual bathrooms for each cabin.  In 
1971 Ross and Thayle Wynn purchased the Log Cabin Motel. 
They had their daughters Venice and Loila run it for them. It 
was and still is a seasonal motel, only open from May to Octo-
ber. In 1983 Venice purchased the Log Cabin Motel from her 
parents. She said she tried at different times to change the 
yellow color of the cabins, but no matter what she tried it did-
n’t work and they were always suppose to be the color they 
still are today. Her mom, Thayle remembers the guests always 
complimenting how really nice the cabins were and always 
enjoyed the chimes from the Zion Lutheran Church. During this 
time the Log Cabin Motel was even enjoyed by some celebrities 
such as Mike Ferrell from M*A*S*H, and Michael Keaton stayed 
while hunting in the area. 
In 2001, Venice moved on and sold the Log Cabin Motel to 
Holly Chavez their current owner. She runs the cabins along 
with her family each summer. There are 9 cozy cabins just 
waiting for you to enjoy. They have been more modernized to-
day with full bathrooms, cable, refrigerators, microwaves, coffee 
pots, and the new necessity...Wi-Fi. There is a bar-b-que grill 
and fire pit in the center for their guests to use. During the 
evenings the guests like to visit and get to know each other in 
the nice little community atmosphere. This would be a nice 
place to rent for family reunions also. To learn more or to make 
your reservation today, please call the Log Cabin Motel at 
208-652-3956 or visit their website at 
www.logcabinmotelidaho.com 
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Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Community Calendar 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Oct. 3—Breast Cancer Awareness Fund-
raiser Volleyball Game 
@NFHS@5:30/7:00pm DIG PINK! 

Oct. 8—Columbus Day/Back to School 

Oct. 8-13—Flea Market for Recycling Shelter 

Oct. 10—Public Hearing @ City Building@6:30pm 

Oct. 10—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

Oct 13—Quilt Benefit @LDS Stake Center @9-5 for 
Charlotte Fire Families 

Oct. 18—Chamber of Commerce monthly mtg. @ 
noon @ Chamber office 

Oct. 18—School Board Mtg. @ 7pm @ NFHS  

Oct. 20—Quilt Benefit @Tri-Ward Bldg. @9-5 for 
Charlotte Fire Families 

Oct 20—Zion Lutheran’s German supper @ 5:30-7 

Oct. 23—Henry’s Fork Foundation Open House @ 
12-2   Free Lunch 

Oct. 24—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

Oct. 26—PTP Halloween Carnival 

Oct 31—HAPPY HALLOWEEN!/TRUNK 
OR TREAT! 

 
**The next newsletter will come out on Oct. 16. Please 
have information to the Chamber by the Saturday be-

fore. Thank you! 

We encourage all to continually support our Ashton 

Businesses!! 

Public Hearing Notice: Wednesday, Oct. 10th 

@ 6:30pm @ City Council Chambers the public 

is invited and encouraged to come and share 

their insights on two important issues: 

  1.) Should the City of Ashton donate the 

 Community Center to the Fremont County 

 Library District?, and 2.) An increase in 

 utility rates as well as some changes in City 

 fees. 

Ashton City Water users: Construction on the 

water project continues. If you would like notices 

via phone and do not have a landline, please 

visit the city building and give them your cell 

phone number to be added to their directory. 

Weekly updates will be available at the city 

building of road closures and water outages. 

You can also find information on Facebook if 

you become a friend @ City of Ashton, Idaho. 

A community quilt benefit for the Charlotte 

Fire Families is scheduled for Oct. 13th @ the LDS 

Stake Center & Oct. 20th at the LDS Tri-ward building. 

The time is 9-5 both days. Come and go during the day. 

Potluck lunch—Yummy @ 1:00. There will be quilts set 

up to tie. Bring your sewing machine and sew tops to-

gether. Mini Classes: Debby Mattingly will talk about 

sewing machine maintenance. Barbara Moon and Katie 

Berger will teach nine patch pattern and flip and sew pat-

tern. Then you can sew them on your machines. Items 

needed: YOU, material, batting, twin & queen size tops. 

Everyone is welcome! Please come and enjoy each others 

company and learn lots of stuff! Questions call: Karin 

Palmer @ 652-0005, Barbara Moon @ 360-0799,  Debby 

Mattingly @652-3436, or Katie Berger @ 652-0181     

*If you wish to donate a finished quilt, please call one of 

the ladies listed above. 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  

 
8am-9pm Mon.-Thurs. & 8am-10pm Fri.-Sat. 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

The public is cordially invited to attend the 
annual German supper held at the  

Zion Lutheran Church on  
Saturday, October 20th from 
5:30pm-7:00pm. The cost is $7 
per adult and $5 for children 
ages 6-12. Please come and en-
joy a lot of yummy German food.  

Please watch for the Auction Items to begin after Har-

vest Break at the Elementary School. A cord of wood 

and a fall bundle are some of the first items to look for-

ward to! Watch for next newsletter for more details! 

Henry’s Fork Foundation is ex-

cited about their new move this 

summer and wish to invite the 

public to come and see their new 

location. 

When: Tuesday, October 23 
 

Time: 12-2pm 
 

What: Open House Lunch: Free hot dogs, chips, & drinks 

October 8th-13th the Flea Market will be open to 

raise funds to build a shelter over our Recycling 

Bins for wintertime. If you would like to donate goods for this 

cause or are able to work this week that would be very appreci-

ated. Please contact Rachel Hatton, Patty Litton, or Linda 

Janssen if you are interested in helping work during this week. 


